
The Cannon Falls Fire Department is requesting permission to donate our used Lukas extrication 

equipment to the Randolph - Hampton Fire District.  New extrication equipment was purchased through 

a grant from FEMA.  According to the grant the used equipment cannot be sold but can be donated.  All 

Fire Departments in Goodhue County were contacted first. 

 

Thank You, 

John Miller 

Fire Chief 

  


